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Dear PUC Members - I am writing in support of maintaining the current net metering that is 
provided to those who send excess solar energy back to the grid.   

A repeal of this ruling would be detrimental to so many individuals: solar homeowners as 
well as those considering solar,  solar and clean energy companies and their employees, as 
well those who indirectly benefit from the utility companies using clean energy.  

As noted in the Department of Energy report, there is no cost shifting to non-solar users. 
This it is a win-win for all of us. 

Incentives to adopt solar are essential to meeting climate change initiatives. As a 
grandparent, I worry what kind of world they will live in 10 to 20 years from now. They 
currently have solar on their home and one parent drives an EV. They understand that any 
energy not used goes to help others...a lesson we could all benefit from.  

Please, don't axe this program for New Hampshire. 

Sincerely,  

Pamela Kenniston  

Epping,  NH 

 

 

 


